
Visit to Agape children’s orphanage

The members of the IEEE SPS Chapter at MJCET
visited the Agape School and Orphan home,
Sanskruti Township.

The day was spent connecting, playing and
sharing smiles with the HIV/AIDS affected
children under their care.

A fundraising campaign was run from the 10  of
March to the 10  of April and the orphan home
was visited on the 19  of April
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The initiative was a small effort to show the
children that they are not alone - that they are
seen, heard and deeply cared for.

With the amount collected from the fundraiser,
stationary and other essentials that the
orphanage requested were bought.

The student chapter at IEEE SPS, MJCET focuses
on both technological as well as humanitarian
challenges and strives to set examples in both.


